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Sales reported that, in view ot the additions to the gun 
line wnich are 'being made through introduction or new calibers in 
the Models 740 and 760, they recommended the deletion !rom the line 
ot two guns on which sales nave dropped to a very low level. These 
are: the Model 722 in 300 Savage caliber, ot which l49·were sold 
in 1955; and the Model 760 in 257 caliber, of which i,103 were sold 
in all grades in 1955. The collllllittee took the follOWl.ng action: 

Decision: 
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